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COUNCIL REPORT

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: 2008 ANNUAL POLICING REPORT BURNABY DETACHMENT

RECOMMENDATION:

1.  THAT Council received this report for information.
REPORT

The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2009 April 09, received and adopted
the attached report providing an overview of the successes and achievements accomplished by
the Burnaby RCMP Detachment in 2008. The Committee acknowledged and expressed
appreciation for the many volunteers, citizens, staff and groups who provided support and
encouragement throughout the year.

The Committee expressed confidence in the Detachment’s ability to fulfill their mandate of
providing the highest quality of policing services to the citizens of Burnaby while working in
partnership with citizens to ensure our community remains a safe and secure place for all to live,
work and play.

Respectfully submitted,
Councillor P. Calendino
Chair

Councillor P. McDonell
Vice Chair

Councillor R. Chang
Member

Copied to: City Manager
Deputy City Manager
RMCP, OIC




RCMP BURNABY DETACHMENT

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: MR. PIETRO CALENDINO, CHAIR DATE: 2009 March 09
COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE
CITY OF BURNABY

FROM: R.B. (Rick) TAYLOR, SUPERINTENDENT

OIC BURNABY DETACHMENT

SUBJECT: 2008 ANNUAL POLICING REPORT
BURNABY DETACHMENT

On behalf of the members, staff and community volunteers of the Burnaby RCMP Detachment, I am very
pleased to present you and the members of the Community Policing Committee with a copy of our 2008

Annual Policing Report.

Burnaby Detachment accomplished many successes and achievements in 2008, thanks to the efforts of many
dedicated police officers on the frontline, civilian employees providing mission-critical support services, and
many community volunteers at our side. These accomplishments would not have been possible without the
incredible support and encouragement we received throughout the year from Mayor Derek Corrigan, members
of City Council, members of the Community Policing Committee, members of our Community Policing

Advisory Councils, and of course the citizens of Burnaby.

As we move forward into 2009, I am very confident that the Burnaby RCMP Detachment is positioned to
fulfill our mandate of providing the highest quality of policing services to the citizens of Burnaby. We are
committed to the principles and philosophies of Community Policing, engaging our community in open and
frequent dialogue to ensure we have a full understanding of community issues and concerns. We will work in
partnership with citizens to ensure our community remains a safe and secure place for all to live, work and

play.

If you have any comments, suggestions or questions about anything in this report, please do not hesitate to
contact me or my staff anytime here at Burnaby Detachment at (604) 294-7627.

Taylor, Superintendent
Charge
Detachment

6355 Deer Lake Ave, Burnaby, BC V5G 2j2 % Telephone 604-294-7627 Fax 604-294-7845
“Partners For a Safe Community”
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